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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:15 PM
To: 'Randy Houston'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate increase Docket # 160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Houston, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Randy Houston [mailto:abcrandyrhonda78@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:24 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate increase Docket # 160021-E1 
 
As A retired couple on a fixed income as many of us are I would ask that you reject the request for a rate 
increase that primarily adds to the profit for FPL when they already generate a lot of profit. 
We only come to Florida for the winter but keep a home year round a base rate increase would hit us even when 
we are not in Florida. I know we snowbirds create a lot of income for Florida and I would hope you would not 
like to discourage our flocking to Florida.   
 
Randy Houston 
728 Chippewa Trail 
Ft Myers Beach, Fl.33931 
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